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Decket No. 50-219

GPU Nuclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. P. B. Fiedler

Vice President and Director
Oyster Creek Nuclear Generating Station
P. O. Box 388
Forked River, NJ 08731

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-219/82-22

This refers to your letter dated January 7,1983, in response to our letter
dated December 7, 1982.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions dccumented
in your letter. These rctions will be examined during a future inspection of

|
your licensed program.

i

Based on the NRC Resident Inspector's conversations of January 12-13, 1983 with
.

you and other members of your staff, we understand that the Technicali

; Specification Change Request to clarify the present specification as discussed
in your response letter wifi be submitted by March 30, 1983. We have also
appraised NRR of this matter and requested their assistance in resolving this
issue.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Urid D31 signed BY3i

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident

Programs

'
CC:
M. Laggart, Licensing Supervisor
J. Knubel, BWR Licensing Manager c

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
NRC Resident Inspector
State of New Jersey.i

|
bcc:
Region I Docket Room (w/concurr s)
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